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 Friday 30th June 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
School Uniform 
Please note that an improved version of the school badge will now feature on all new 
orders of school uniform and bags. If anyone has placed any orders in the last few days, 
they should contact Aynsley at Border Embroideries directly to ensure the new logo will be 
used. 
 
 
MTB Challenge 
Last Saturday was a proud day for the school community as 77 riders joined us for the 
inaugural Slack Randy MTB challenge raising £1231.65. Thanks are expressed to Glenn, 
Neil and Alister for the vision and leadership. This was a brave endeavour that required a 
lot of effort and commitment on their part; we’re all really indebted to them. There are 
many others, too numerous to mention, who also deserve a special mention. Among them: 

 Those who stood outside in a cold wind marshalling for many hours: Martin, Helen 
and Immy Gill, Nicola Simpson, Jane, Neev and Iona Renton, Karen Winder and 
Sass, Kate and Darren Walsh and Ian Matthews, Joanne, John-Paul and Amelia 
Turnbull, Jane, Robin, George and Danny Woodstrover.  

 Those who prepared and served the delicious food: Debbie Cruickshank, Sarah 
and Joanne Harrison, Jo Saggers and Kate Walsh. 

 Everyone who contributed to the amazing array of tray bakes. You know who you 
are and your talents are much appreciated.  

 
 
Community Lunch 
Places are booking up fast for our community lunch which is being held on 12th July. If you 
are still requiring a place please get in touch with the school office urgently! 
 
 
Chat with your chair 
Parents are reminded that they are welcome to speak with our chair of governors, Liz 
Lindwall, about any school matters of concern to them. Liz helps in school most Tuesdays 
or Wednesday afternoons – please ask at the school office to check if she’s about. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

Appleby Sports Day 
We are still looking for another volunteer to drive to Appleby Sports on the afternoon of 
Friday 7th July. Please can you let the school office know if you can help as we are hoping 
for the whole school to attend. The event starts at 1.15pm and finishes at 3pm. We will 
leaving school at 12.40pm. Afterschool club will run as usual at the end of the day.  
 
 
School Sports Day – Wednesday 5th July 
Please note Sports Day will commence at 1pm sharp. We look forward to seeing you 
there. Please can you make sure all children’s PE kits are in school for that day. 
Refreshments will be on sale, thanks to The Friends, so please bring some change along 
with you.  
 
 
Transition Day 
On Thursday 6th July it is transition day. All children will spend the day trying out being in 
the year group above. Arrangements have been made for the year 6 to visit their 
secondary schools.  
 
 

Message from Carolyn: 
Please join us this Sunday at 11am at Crosby Church for our family communion 
service with Sunday School. The next Sunday School will take place on Sunday 
13th August (one week later than usual owing to Morland Choir Camp) and then 
there will be one on Sunday 3rd September. See you there! 
 

 
 

Message from Sarah Rogers: 
Open Gardens – Sunday 16th July  
The children have now transformed their containers into gardens, by filling them 
with compost and adding the plants of their choice. You will probably have noticed 
them outside of school. Whilst we wait for the sun and rain to make the plants grow 
and fill the containers, the next step is to add the ‘finishing touches’ which we plan 
to do on 11th July. Can I therefore remind children that if they plan to add paths, 
rocks, figurines, farm animals, tractors, even washing lines that they bring what 
they need in to school by that date. 
Can I also urge families, to come along and support the Open Gardens as there will 
be a picture quiz for the children to complete as they look around the gardens. 
Every completed correct entry will go into a draw, the winner of which will get tickets 
to go to Lowther Castle and the newly extended Lost Castle playground.  

 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
 

Message from Jillian Hewitt: 
Prize Bingo on Friday 7th July at Orton Market Hall at 7.30pm, in aid of Lyvennet 
Nursery. Come along and have a go. Donations of raffle prizes are greatly received. 
Thank you. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
  
Tuesday 4th July NSPCC Speak out. Stay safe. 
Wednesday 5th July   Sports Day – reserve day 19th July (amended date) 
Thursday 6th July   Transition Day  
Friday 7th July   Appleby Sports 
Monday 10th – 12th July  Bikeability Y4/5/6 
Wednesday 12th July  Community lunch and Thanksgiving Service  
Monday 17th July   Prize Day  
Thursday 20th July    School finishes 2pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
 
 

Slips 
 
Community Lunch 
 
I would like …………………………. places for the community lunch. I enclose                            
£……….. (£5 per head) to cover the cost of the meal. 
 
Signed ………………………………………. 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 3rd July 2017 
 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Film Club  
 
Tuesday Outdoor games         Friday Bike Club    
 
Construction Club         
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
                                      
 
Bike Club permission slip 
 
I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 
supervised local bike ride. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… 


